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October 12, 2016
To the ARRL Family:

On behalf of Jim, Suzette and the Haynie Family, | regret to announce that Jim has recently been
diagnosed with lymphoma cancer. Unfortunately, cancer is also now invading other areas as well.

As many of you know, throughout the past several years Jim has had physical challenges that he and
Suzette had been diligently addressing. Despite all of those efforts, this diagnosis came at Jim with a
vengeance within only the last month, surprising even the medical staff. Sadly though, given Jim’s
physical condition he is incapable of challenging the outcome.

Jim and Suzette are being supported by hospice home services to help with Jim’s everyday needs and,
support Suzette in her new role as caretaker. Jim is resting comfortably, and yes is very much himself
despite all that is going on around him. The hospice team will increase their presence as needed
throughout this journey.

Suzette truly appreciates everyone’s concerns, prayers and will gladly share any cards, letters or emails
with Jim — but asks that you please do not contact the house. As you might suspect, Jim would love to
talk to you; and would insist on doing so, but it truly takes a physical toll and Suzette does not feel that it
is currently in his best interest.

Jim is no longer active on his email account. Suzette is leading the charge in this battle and not actively
online. Below is the Haynie home address if you would like to drop them a note or card. Alternatively,
if you would like to send me an email to give them, please do so at the email address below and | will
insure that Suzette gets it.

Thank you again for your concerns, well wishes and prayers during this fragile time.

Kindest regards,
Stacy Rogers
Stacy@sarogers.net
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